
 

 

 

 

Cir No 28/AJS/May, 2020                                                                                                May 14, 2020 

 
 

“Islamic Education and Arabic Language Exam of the Ministry Curriculum for  
the Academic Year 2019-2020” 

 
    Dear Parents,  
 
    Greetings! 
 

We hope and pray that you and your families are keeping good health & spirits and are 
taking necessary precautions from the spread of this deadly virus. 
 
As per the guidelines received from ADEK, Our school has planned the Islamic 
Education and Arabic Language Exam for Grade 12 students for Academic Year 2019-
2020.Schedule is as mentioned below. 

 
Subject Date Time 

Islamic Studies 
( Arabs and Non-Arabs ) 

Tuesday 
19/05/2020 

10:00 a. m. -11:30  a.m. 

Arabic Language 
( Arabs and Non-Arabs) 

Wednesday 
20/05/2020 

10:00 a.m.-11:30  a.m. 

 
Hence all the parents are requested to ensure that your child takes these exams to avoid 
problems arises in obtaining equivalency from M. O. E. 
 
We would like to inform parents and students that the Learning for A level (Grade 12) 
students has reached saturation point and also the teachers are busy with evaluation 
tasks as per the guidelines set by CAMBRIDGE. Hence regular live classes will be stopped 
for Grade 12 students from Sunday, 17.05.2020. to Thursday, 28th May 2020. We will 
share very soon the details of live sessions our school is planning to hold from 31st May 
2020 till 11th June, 2020 for Grade 12 students. 

 

We take this opportunity to thank all the students for enthusiastic participation in distance 
learning with patience, perseverance and dedication. All the staff at Al Ain Juniors School are 
missing your smiling faces, your hustle and bustle in the campus. We wish we could have ended 
this academic year in a normal way, but due to COVID-19, all the plans shifted and for 
everybody’s safety new guidelines on social distancing are implemented to combat deadly 
COVID -19. We have missed to hold an important event for you dearest Grade 12 batch of 
2020,”GRADUATION CEREMONY”. We are exploring the options to hold this event, once we 
come up with a plan we will share with you all. 

 
We wish all our beloved students of Grade 12 a great success in Arabic & Islamic exams and in 
all your future plans. 

 

Thank you parents for your cooperation in all our endeavors. 
 

- Al Ain Juniors school , British Division Administration 

 


